
 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Address: 
Essington Lewis Drive 
RAPID BAY   SA   5204 
School No: 0650 
 
Phone: 8598 4062 
Mobile: 0418 849 865 
 
Fax: 8598 4116 
 
Email:  
dl.0650_info@schools.sa.edu.au 
 
Website:  
www.rapidbayps.sa.edu.au 
 

Principal  

Mark Shadiac 
 

Diary Dates 
 

 

December 
 
Fri 8th – Open Day, Butterfly 
Mural Unveiling 
 
Sun 10th – Mrs McGrath’s    
Farewell 
 
Mon 11th – Gov Council  
 
Tues 12th – Concert 
 
Thurs 14th – Beachouse  
 
Fri 15th – Last day of term 
 Finish 2.30pm 
 

INCLUSIONS 
 

 Open Day Flyer 

 DCY Summer 
Holiday Program 

 
 
 
 

 Dear Parents, 
Open Day – Butterfly Mural Unveiling 
A copy of the Open Day brochure is accompanying the newsletter. All 
families are encouraged to attend for at least the Butterfly Mural 
unveiling which is at 11 am. Mayor Glen Rowlands will unveil the plaque 
and there will be a number of local councillors and staff in attendance. It 
would be appreciated if you could send a plate of food for either the 
children or adults to assist with the catering of the morning tea that 
follows the unveiling. I know the Promotions Committee has already had 
support from families to help but anything you can do to help would be 
appreciated. 
Denise’s Farewell – Sun 10th Dec from 12.00pm 
As previously advertised, Denise’s farewell is coming up and all past and 
present families are invited to attend. BYO– plate of food to share, drinks 
and chair. Soft drinks and fruit boxes will be provided. 
Police Visit to School 
Students in the UP had the opportunity to quiz Senior Constable Libby 
Bruce about a number of topics. One of the areas discussed was the most 
common crimes committed on the Fleurieu. About 80% of police time is 
spent on domestic violence and mental health. We also discussed the 
prevalence of drug usage and its devastating impact on families. Sadly, 
Christmas time is often when domestic violence issues spike. I think the 
students came away appreciating their wonderful families. 
Year 7 Graduation 
About sixty people attended a function at the Links Lady Bay Resort to 
celebrate the graduation of Jasper Green and Erin Smith. It was great to 
see the whole UP class in attendance to support our two graduates. 
Jasper and Erin have become formidable leaders and take with them a 
full repertoire of skills and capabilities to continue their educational 
journey. Parents and families ought to be extremely proud of their young 
adults. 
Concert 
The end of year concert is shaping up well. We would like to start by 
6.30pm so students are expected to arrive by 6.15pm.  
Bushfire Plan 
Rapid Bay is in the Mt Lofty Ranges fire danger zone. On a day deemed to 
be ‘catastrophic’ for bush fires, schools in this area will be closed. No 
buses will run on that day. The emergency contact chain will operate on a 
day of this nature. With higher than expected temperatures predicted for 
December, there may be a chance that this policy will be enacted. 
 
Regards 
Mark Shadiac 
Principal 
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Week 4 
 

Week 5 
 
 

 
Aleesha for persevering with tasks until they are completed to the very best of her ability 

Vinnie for making strong choices to help him produce his best work 
Della for fantastic time management skills 

 
 

 
 

 

 

  

Willow for working independently and staying on task 
 

  
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   Term 4                                           STUDENT OF THE WEEK AWARDS 

Lilly Miller Logan 

2017 graduates Erin and Jasper. 



 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Vincent de Paul Society 
Christmas Appeal 

 
Our school is getting involved with this appeal by 
collecting gifts for children and food for families to 
share during the festive season. 
 
Please send any suitable items eg food and drinks 
(with current use by date), toiletries, new toys, and 
books etc. with your children or place them in the 
box in the front office before Friday Dec 8th. 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 


